

59TH ANNUAL COMMENCEMENT

BRILLIANT FUTURE



Baccalaureate and Master's Degrees
DECEMBER 12



Table of Contents

2022 All-university December Commencement Ceremony Details 3
Ceremony Schedule and Platform Party4
Message from the Chancellor
Message from the Vice Chancellor, Student Affairs
Messages
Claire Trevor School of the Arts
School of Biological Sciences
The Paul Merage School of Business
School of Education
The Henry Samueli School of Engineering11
Susan & Henry Samueli College of Health Sciences
Program in Public Health
School of Humanities14
Donald Bren School of Information & Computer Sciences
School of Physical Sciences
School of Social Ecology17
School of Social Sciences
Graduate Division19
List of Graduates
Advanced Degree Candidates20
Undergraduate Degree Candidates
Claire Trevor School of the Arts
School of Biological Sciences
The Paul Merage School of Business23
School of Education23
The Henry Samueli School of Engineering23
School of Humanities24
Donald Bren School of Information & Computer Sciences 25
School of Physical Sciences26
Program in Public Health
School of Social Ecology27
School of Social Sciences
UCI Alumni Association
University of California Regents & Chancellors
The UCI Mace34



All-university December Commencement

Monday, December 12, 2022

10:00 а.м.

University-wide Ceremony



Participants

Claire Trevor School of the Arts

School of Biological Sciences

The Paul Merage School of Business

School of Education

The Henry Samueli School of Engineering

Baccalaureate and Master's Candidates

School of Humanities

Donald Bren School of Information & Computer Sciences

Baccalaureate and Master's Candidates

School of Physical Sciences

Program in Public Health

School of Social Ecology

School of Social Sciences

December 12, 10:00 a.m. - Bren Events Center Chancellor Howard Gillman, presiding

University-wide Ceremony

CEREMONY

PROCESSIONAL

ACADEMIC PROCESSION Master's Degree Candidates

Baccalaureate Candidates

Platform Party

NATIONAL ANTHEM Circle of Fifths

UCI Student Acapella group

WELCOME Howard Gillman

Chancellor

FEATURED SPEAKER INTRODUCTION Howard Gillman

Chancellor

FEATURED SPEAKER Jose A. Hernandez

UC Regent

CONFERRING OF DEGREES Howard Gillman

Chancellor

CONCLUDING REMARKS Willie L. Banks Jr., Ph.D.

Vice Chancellor, Student Affairs

RECESSIONAL

PLATFORM PARTY

Howard Gillman

Chancellor

Hal Stern, Ph.D.

Provost and Executive Vice Chancellor

Jose A. Hernandez

UC Regent and Featured Speaker

Gillian Hayes, Ph.D.

Vice Provost, Graduate Education Dean, Graduate Division

Michael Dennin, Ph.D.

Vice Provost,
Teaching and Learning
Dean, Division of
Undergraduate Education

Willie L. Banks Jr., Ph.D.

Vice Chancellor, Student Affairs

Brian T. Hervey, CGPP, CFRE

Vice Chancellor, University Advancement & Alumni Relations

Steven A. N. Goldstein, M.D., Ph.D., FAAP

Vice Chancellor, Health Affairs

Sheefteh Khalili

Associate Vice Chancellor and Chief of Staff

Sherry Main

Vice Chancellor, Strategic Communications and Public Affairs

Mary Lou Ortiz

CFO and Vice Chancellor, Division of Finance and Administration

Rodrigo Lazo

Vice Chancellor, Diversity and Inclusion

Lars Walton

Associate Chancellor and Chief of Staff

Kate Brigman, M.P.A.

Associate Provost and Chief of Staff

Tiffany Ana López, Ph.D

Dean, Claire Trevor School of the Arts

Frank M. LaFerla, Ph.D.

Dean, School of Biological Sciences

Ian O. Williamson, Ph.D.

Dean, Paul Merage School of Business

Frances Contreras, Ph.D.

Dean and Professor, School of Education

Magnus Egerstedt

Dean, The Henry Samueli School of Engineering

Yong Chen

Associate Dean, School of Humanities

David Redmiles

Associate Dean, Donald Bren School of Information and Computer Sciences

James S. Bullock, Ph.D.

Dean, School of Physical Sciences

Bernadette Boden-Albala, Ph.D., M.P.H.

Director and Founding Dean, Program in Public Health

Susan Coutin

Associate Dean, School of Social Ecology

William Maurer, Ph.D.

Dean, School of Social Sciences

Melissa Beck, '12

Mace Marshal

Professor Janice Hansen

University Marshal

Professor Chen Li

Master's Marshal

Associate Dean David Van Vranken

Baccalaureate Marshal

Associate Dean Raju Metherate

Platform Party Marshal

Message from the Chancellor

Dear Class of 2022:

Congratulations on reaching this very special milestone in your life. Today, as we celebrate the University of California, Irvine's 59th commencement, enjoy the pride, nostalgia, and excitement of the moment. As you participate in these time-honored graduation rites, I encourage you to remember that you did not achieve this success alone or in a vacuum. Please take the time to thank the family, friends, and mentors who have supported and shepherded you through this journey.

All of us are extremely proud of your accomplishments and the contributions you have made to UCI and our community. I am even more excited, though, by what lies ahead for you, as you enter the world enabled, empowered, and inspired to succeed in whatever endeavors you choose to pursue.

Today, as you join the proud alumni of UCI, you become part of a family of graduates who are leaders, innovators, and teachers who make a difference in our global community. Please

come back and visit us, update us with news on your careers, and stay in touch through the Alumni Association. Wherever the future leads you, you will always be remembered at UCI.

Fiat Lux,

Howard Gillman

In I fille

Chancellor



Message from the Vice Chancellor, Student Affairs

Dear Class of 2022 Graduates:

On behalf of the Division of Student Affairs, I would like to congratulate you and your family on this amazing accomplishment.

You are now a UCI graduate and now join the ranks of close to 200,000 alumni from across the world. You should be proud of all that you have accomplished during your time at UCI, especially during an unprecedented global pandemic. My sincere hope is that you have taken the past years to learn more about yourself, your community, and your academic major. College is truly a transformative time in one's life and I am sure you have taken everything you have learned during your collegiate time to transform not only yourself, but also the world.

As you close this chapter in your life, take some time and thank your family and friends for their support. Your graduation from UCI is a reflection of their love and support for you through this time. I hope that you will remember your time at UCI fondly, and I hope you will tell the story of how your life was changed from being here. You are an Anteater for life and we could not be more proud to have you as one of our proud alumni.

Zot, Zot, Zot!

Willie L. Banks Jr., Ph.D.

Vice Chancellor, Student Affairs

Claire Trevor School of the Arts

Dear December 2022 Claire Trevor School of the Arts graduate:

Congratulations, graduating artists of Fall 2022! You have the distinction of graduating from the only named school of the arts in the University of California and one of the world's most preeminent research universities. You are dreamers and doers launching into a brilliant future.

Yours is a cultural moment in which artists and creative leaders are needed more than ever before. As artists, you know the power of inspiration – its role in making work and moving others. You hold expertise in advancing creativity and inspiration as critical ingredients in creating change.

Complex challenges require complex teams of thinkers who will inspire others. Going forward into this next bold chapter, you should be highly confident that you bring this ability to opportunities in a wide variety of fields as a collaborator who is an artist with the power to move people to see the world and approach things in new and heightened ways.



As graduates of the Claire Trevor School of the Arts, you have learned that the creative process is just as important as the work produced. You are citizen artists and impact partners. In many ways, our calling is to focus on intentionality, since what we do has an impact now and for generations to come.

As dean, I've been excited and proud to share about your work and accomplishments. The bravery and boldness of your vision and voice inspires all of us in the school. You have made an impact that contributes to CTSA's excellence. We look forward to following your journey and remaining connected as you join our alumni family to inspire future artists who will enter the pathways you forged here.

Please keep in touch with the wonderful circle of friends and colleagues you have made here and reach out to share with your professors and departments about your work on the path ahead. More than half of the careers in the future are those that you will invent! We're eager to see how you build from your experiences to contribute your work as an artist to broader fields, both in the creative economy and beyond.

A very heartfelt congratulations and best wishes as you embark into your brilliant future!

Tiffany Ana López, Ph.D

Many Ana Jopes

Dean, Claire Trevor School of the Arts

School of Biological Sciences

Dear Class of 2022,

Congratulations on your Commencement from UC Irvine and the School of Biological Sciences. Through hard work, determination, courage and resilience, you have completed one of the most arduous undergraduate programs on the campus with the added challenge of a global pandemic. Now you are well-trained and positioned to achieve great things in your future endeavors.

Today, your hard work and accomplishments at UCI BioSci are being lauded at our Winter Commencement celebration. From tomorrow onward, as one of our thousands of BioSci alumni, please remember what you have achieved, what you have learned here about science, technology and yourself, and apply it well. You will find that UCI has helped prepare you for your future, whatever opportunities and challenges it holds.

As you embark on the next phase of your lives, I encourage you to reflect proudly on your time here. Remember my prediction about your future: YOU can be a game-changer for good on our planet.



I urge you to stay committed to conquering your fears, attaining your goals and to stay connected with the school as your life's journey continues. That way we can always support you, participate in your successes, and provide you with the opportunity to inspire the generations of students who will follow in your footsteps through UCI BioSci.

Best wishes,

Frank M. LaFerla, Ph.D.

Dean and Chancellor's Professor UCI School of Biological Sciences

Frank M. La Ferla

The Paul Merage School of Business

Dear Class of 2022,

On behalf of our faculty and staff, I offer my enthusiastic congratulations on this momentous achievement. You are about to embark on a host of exciting new opportunities after completing a business degree during a time of accelerated change. Together you thrived in the face of obstacles, and for that you have my admiration and respect.

The class of 2022 represents the future of business on the global stage—and we are proud of playing a role in the development of leaders that are prepared to lead through disruption, drive innovation and promote inclusivity and respect for others. It is our goal to continue to combine the academic strengths, diversity and best traditions of the University of California with the cutting-edge, entrepreneurial spirit of Orange County to empower a generation of leaders ready to make an impact in this digitally driven world.



We thank you for your contributions to the School during your time here. Remember that on commencement day you do not simply receive a diploma and a degree—you gain access to the thriving Merage School alumni network. We hope this is not goodbye and that you will continue to represent the School beyond your time with us and consider returning one day to share your new insights and experiences.

Best Regards,

lan O. Williamson

Dean | UCI Paul Merage School of Business

Im O. Williamson

School of Education

To the School of Education Class of 2022,

A tremendous congratulations on reaching this special milestone. Today, we celebrate your graduation from our Bachelor of Arts in Education Sciences or CalTeach program and celebrate the newest chapter of your journey.

In pursuit of your undergraduate degree, you have shown courage, resilience, hard work and curiosity. We are proud of you and what you have achieved while at the School of Education and the University of California, Irvine. I have no doubt you can lead successful and productive lives as the next generation of educators, scholars and leaders.

Your experiences and learning at the School of Education have provided you with the foundation to take the next steps toward your career goals, make a difference in formal and informal education, and impact those around you with what you have learned at UCI. I am confident that you are equipped to ask the challenging and difficult questions of our field and be a part of the change and solutions needed to move education forward.



With the completion of your degree, you join our thriving School of Education alumni community of 10,000 strong. We hope you will stay in touch and keep us updated on your careers, and we look forward to the incredible accomplishments and contributions you will make to continue our mission of transforming education from early childhood to higher education.

Congratulations to you, and the families and friends of all graduates. Best wishes to you as you boldly step forward into your brilliant future.

Frances Contreras, Ph.D.

Frances Contraras

Dean and Professor, School of Education University of California, Irvine

The Henry Samueli School of Engineering

Dear Samueli School of Engineering Class of 2022,

Congratulations on this important and impressive milestone! You have made it through to earn your degree from UCI's Samueli School of Engineering. We are very proud of you and have every confidence in your continued success because being an Anteater Engineer is to have the superpower to deal with complex situations, go after hard problems, and not shy away from the big questions we are facing as a global society.

Your engineering class has not only had to cope with the rigors of the engineering program, but also manage unprecedented difficulties brought on by the pandemic. The completion of your engineering degree is a testament to your resilience, as well as your agility, hard work and fortitude. I have no doubt that your experience at UCI will provide you with the knowledge, skills and leadership that you will need to impact and benefit us all in countless ways.



As you move forward in your careers, I encourage you to do the following: maintain our values and dedication to excellence and lifelong learning, commit to truth and fairness, and remember to embrace diversity and individual differences. As the newest graduating class of the Samueli School, I hope you stay connected through our Engineering Alumni Society, as well as the UCI Alumni Association.

Congratulations on your well-deserved achievement. Be courageous, be strong, be awesome. And use your new superpower for good in the world!

Zot, Zot, Zot!

Magnus Egerstedt, Ph.D.

Stacey Nicholas Dean of Engineering UCI Samueli School of Engineering

Susan & Henry Samueli College of Health Sciences

Congratulations, class of 2022!

You are our seventh graduating class of the Susan & Henry Samueli College of Health Sciences! In the wake of an unprecedented pandemic, your experiences have been unconventional. I know, however, that they were also fortifying. As a 2022 graduate, you go forth with this certainty: you can handle the challenges that life presents. You have proven this by remaining steadfast in your dedication to your pursuits.

At this major milestone in your career development, whether in medicine, nursing, pharmacy and pharmaceutical sciences, or population and public health, you are poised to continue to make a difference, as individuals, as members of your disciplines, and as lifelong anteaters.



Life will continue to present you with challenges. But you have proven that you have the talent, competence, and temperament not only to survive but to turn the most unexpected and formidable events into opportunities to create the change you wish to see.

The doors are open! You have honed the skills to forge your personal trajectory. As you step out, ask yourself what you want to improve in the world. Is your passion health equity? Developing new ways to prevent disease and maintain wellness? Fostering emotional support for patients or providers? We know that your choice will continue the legacy of UC Irvine because you will unite with others of diverse backgrounds, perspectives, and skills to accomplish ambitious goals.

And please bear this in mind: what you aspire to achieve is possible. You graduate with the education and skills required to harness your passion and—with patience, persistence and kindness—you will enjoy many successes. You will also continue to grow and develop. Experience is one of the great advantages of aging.

Like you, the Susan & Henry Samueli College of Health Sciences is maturing. As you know, this Fall, we opened the new college building, the new Sue & Bill Gross School of Nursing and Health Sciences Hall, and the new home for Susan Samueli Integrative Health Institute. By 2024, our new 9-acre UCI Health medical complex in Irvine will begin to care for patients in the Joe C. Wen Family Center for Advanced Care, followed soon thereafter by the Chao Family Comprehensive Cancer Center and Ambulatory Care Center, and in 2025, the in-patient hospital with 24/7 emergency services.

We hope you will watch us grow, visit often, and perhaps even choose to continue your own mission to discover, teach, and heal here at UCI. Please know that we remain committed to helping you achieve your goals after you graduate. We measure our own success by your accomplishments and satisfaction in service. You will forever be a member of the UCI family. Come back and share your experiences.

All the very best to you in this new and exciting phase of your life journey.

Steven A. N. Goldstein, MA, MD, PhD, FAAP

Vice Chancellor, Health Affairs

Program in Public Health

Congratulations to the Class of 2022. What a wonderful day it is for each of you and an honor for me to be here on this special occasion. Today, we celebrate your tremendous academic accomplishments and resilience in the face of such unprecedented times. I commend you for your hard work and dedication, as well as your ability to not just survive, but thrive.

Not only did you finish your degrees during a global pandemic, but also amid a nationwide social justice movement for racial and gender equity. What a privilege it has been to witness the Class of 2022 and members of the campus community come together in inspiring ways to address the many public health challenges we have faced this year.

Indeed, your commitment to public health is now more important than ever, and I thank you for choosing this field. You are the future of the field. You are the next generation of public health practitioners, leaders, and advocates that will solve the problems that generations before could not. You will lead with compassion, drive, and the desire to make a difference in the



lives of those around you, which all lie at the heart of what we do in public health. You will help usher in a future that is more sustainable, equitable, and just.

I will not tell you the road will be easy - it seldom is. For every achievement, there are stumbles, fumbles, and falls. Embrace mistakes. They serve a purpose: to help you learn. The ups and downs, the laughing and crying, the pit in your stomach, and the excitement in your bones are all part of the road to success.

Thank you for the dedication and compassion you showed through your work. Please know how needed your public health skills are today, perhaps more than ever before. As you set out to improve the health and well-being of your own communities, be confident in the knowledge gained during your time at UCI and remember that the field of public health is made stronger by having you in it.

We will always take pride in your achievements, both now and in the future. We hope you will continue to engage with UCI Public Health and share your achievements as you move forward in your careers and personal lives. I encourage you to stay involved and support our activities, scholarships, and programs as our newest members of the Anteater alumni community. The connection to UCI is one that will last a lifetime.

Congratulations, graduates of the Class of 2022!

Bernadette Boden-Albala, Ph.D., M.P.H.

Founding Dean, Program in Public Health

School of Humanities

On this happy occasion of your commencement, you are each concluding your study at UC Irvine and embarking on a new life as the proud holder of a University of California degree in a humanities field.

Let me be the first to congratulate you. You are a select group who worked tirelessly to be admitted to UCI, and to excel in your majors. You put in hard nights of reading and writing papers and studying for exams and meeting your requirements one by one. Your goal was not just to get a good grade on one assignment, or completing a course, or even meeting all the requirements of your major. It was always something that lies beyond the boundaries of the campus and its program: opening up the opportunities in your life that your UCI degree makes possible, and that at this moment of commencement you can't even yet fully foresee. These include the possibility to go on to more advanced study in graduate or professional school; to make your mark in government, media, or



business; or to lead and serve in your community, at home or perhaps elsewhere in the world.

The humanities focus on the histories and cultures of the world, the images and stories we use to represent the human experience, and the theories and concepts that we use to make sense of our world. Human meaning-making is an ongoing and ever-evolving process, and the skills you have gained in understanding and contributing to it never go out of date or lose their relevance. Our world is changing at an extraordinary pace. We need humanities-trained leaders and thinkers like you to help us to make sense of it all, make conscious and ethical choices, and imagine new ways of living and working in a radically changed environment.

You will bring the skills you have learned here—to listen and read closely, to think critically and analytically, to interpret texts and images, and to write with clarity and power—to all the work you have ahead of you. We have prepared you not just for a job, but for a career of your own making, which may have many new turns and changes along the way.

But through the lenses of the humanities, we have also prepared you to appreciate better the beauty, complexity, and richness of the world, to experience it with depth and knowledge. That is not just an enhancement to your career or your earning power; it is the basis of a richer, more authentic, and more meaningful life.

I wish you every success in your future, and the deepest appreciation for what you have given us by your presence in the School of Humanities during your studies.

Congratulations and enjoy your commencement!

Tyrus Miller, Ph.D.

Dean, School of Humanities

Donald Bren School of Information & Computer Sciences

The world runs on technology: from artificial intelligence to big data, from digital media and learning to digital health, from cybersecurity to human-machine interaction. These technologies represent only a few of the cutting-edge areas that faculty, students and alumni from the Donald Bren School of Information and Computer Sciences (ICS) have dedicated themselves to in order to make the world a better, safer place for the future.

As students, and now alumni, of ICS, the only computingfocused school in the UC system, you were part of helping
us grow into one of the largest and most diverse computing
programs in the country. ICS prides itself on providing
computer science and information technology leadership
for the 21st century through research and development of
emerging technologies, innovative and broad computing
curricula, and collaborations that address key societal needs.
You have shown incredible creativity and entrepreneurial spirit
during your time at UC Irvine, and you are now prepared to
lead the way in creating a bright future for society.



As ICS continues to explore the various ways technology can revolutionize the world around us, there will be many excellent opportunities for you as ICS alumni. Whether you are continuing your education or joining the workforce, remember that you are now part of a growing network that is nearly 12,000 ICS alumni strong who want to see you succeed. Please stay in touch so that we can celebrate all of your successes as you go off to pursue your dreams.

Congratulations to the Class of 2022! The ICS faculty and staff take great pride in your accomplishments and look forward to watching you continue to make a difference in the world.

Zot! Zot! Zot!

Marios Papaefthymiou

Professor of Computer Science
Ted and Janice Smith Family Foundation Dean
Donald Bren School of Information and Computer Sciences

School of Physical Sciences

Congratulations on finishing your degree in the UCI School of Physical Sciences! This may feel like the end, but, really, it's just the beginning — a bright beginning for the next phase of your life, one made all the more brilliant by your years of preparation in the halls of our School. Whether you plan to pursue graduate or professional studies, or you plan to start your career right away, UCI Physical Sciences offers a doorway to success unlike any other.

Over 40% of you graduates conducted undergraduate research, and many of you successfully applied to graduate and professional programs. That, and I applaud the many of you who took the initiative to participate in our mentor program — an experience that will continue working its health into your lives long after you leave UCI. We invite you to return as mentors to coach the next generations of students, and share with them the experiences of what will no doubt be shimmering careers.



As a Physical Sciences alum, you may dedicate yourself to the most abstract mathematical proof, or to the most tangible attempt to alleviate human suffering. Some of you may spend a large part of your life trying to understand a single particle, others may want to grasp the big-picture of the whole Universe or how the Earth's climate will change over the next century. There is great value in each of these pursuits, as well as the whole spectrum of careers between these limits. The faculty and staff wish you the best of luck as you continue to pursue your passion and make a difference in the world.

Congratulations again on completing such a demanding degree. The world needs quality mathematicians and scientists, so be sure to contribute, expand and share your vast knowledge and experience as much as you can.

Keep active!

Bring enthusiasm to all your endeavors!

Keep in touch!

Professor James S. Bullock

Dean, School of Physical Sciences

School of Social Ecology

Dear Class of 2022:

Congratulations on completing your degree from the School of Social Ecology!

We are proud of your accomplishments, especially during this historic time. You adapted to learning during the pandemic and successfully finished, all while also completing your many hours of field study. We commend you on your perseverance.

As we celebrate your achievements, we wish you success along the next path of your journey. You earned your degree from our school, a leader in interdisciplinary research, team science, and community-embedded scholarship. You have studied and researched alongside faculty members and fellow students who share a commitment to understanding human behavior and seek to make the world a better place. Our research, courses and field study opportunities are oriented at solving some of the most crucial social and environmental challenges of our time, including issues involving the coronavirus pandemic, mass incarceration, environmental sustainability,



homelessness, poverty and mental health. With this stage of your education now completed, we encourage you to take what you have learned to become part of the solution.

Our school also emphasizes the importance of equity and justice. We have prepared you to think about how you can help advance a more equitable society. We will look to you with great hope as you apply that greater sense of purpose in your next endeavors.

No matter where you are headed next or what you will do, please know that we take pride in you and your accomplishments. And, as alumni of Social Ecology, we hope you will please remember to stay connected so we can continue to cheer on your successes.

Congratulations on your graduation and go out and make a difference!

Best wishes,

Jon B. Gould

Dean, School of Social Ecology

School of Social Sciences

Congratulations, UCI social sciences graduates! I'm so proud to welcome you as our newest members of the Social Sciences Alumni Network. With your graduation today, you are joining an elite group of more than 60,000 changemakers who can be found everywhere from the halls of justice in D.C. to capitals around the world engaged in international relations work. Our alumni are making a difference through entrepreneurial endeavors from Northgate to Northern Africa, in courtrooms across the nation, boardrooms in some of the world's top companies, and classrooms around the globe training our next generation of leaders.

I know the last few years are not what any of us would have envisioned your college experience to be. But then again, for many of us, the road has never been straightforward, easy or clear. That's been the case for more than half of today's graduating class, who, with the turn of a tassel, represent the first person in their families to graduate from college.



No matter your story, you've all shown the true resiliency of the soc sci Anteater spirit. And as you leave UCI today with your hard-earned degree, I challenge each of you to continue pursuing a future that makes the world a better place than you've found it. Be bold, always break the mold, and be boundaryless in your pursuit.

Congratulations, social sciences graduates of the class of 2022.

Zot, zot, zot!

Bill Maurer

Dean, School of Social Sciences

Rolllame/

Professor, Department of Anthropology and School of Law Director, Institute for Money, Technology and Financial Inclusion

Graduate Division

Commence. Begin. Launch. Arise. Come into being.

December's Commencement ceremonies at UCI represent the culmination of years of hard work, dedication, and determination. They also represent the beginning of the next phase of your lives.

It is my honor and pleasure to congratulate you for earning degrees during the 2022-23 academic year, as well as those who are here to celebrate with you. No one can complete this journey without a great support system, especially during a year as difficult as this one.

Commencement is a time to reflect, but it is also an opportunity to publicly recognize the transition from a student to a leader and innovator in today's ever-changing world. The world is better for the critical thinking skills and knowledge you will put to work in a positive and impactful way. You have earned the highest degree in your discipline, and you are the future we await.



As of this moment you are now part of a proud family of UCI alumni, and I hope you stay in touch and keep us informed of your accomplishments. Celebrate today and know that we look forward to celebrating your accomplishments for years to come.

Gillian Hayes

Gillian Hayer

Kleist Professor of Informatics
Vice Provost for Graduate Education
Dean of the Graduate Division

MASTER OF COMPUTER SCIENCE

Saksham Aggarwal Gaurav Agrawal Puru Anand Justin Theodore Andal Tulika Awalgaonkar Vamsi Krishna Balusu Divyanshu Bhati Mayank Chandak Canjian Chen Haoyang Chen Yu-Chun Chen Ien-Hua Chi Swasti Choubey

Jiayi Cui

Anu Preetham Dangeti

Paulomee De Uven Dinh

Muskaan Chugh

Babak Michael Engheta Waieeha Fathima Yukti Girdhar Shikhir Goel Abhishek Gupta Varsha Harishankara Akash Hasamnis Jiacheng He Zeyi Hong Chen Yung-An Hsieh Chia Hsu Dom Huynh-Vu

Krishna Murthy Jagirdar Akshay Jain Sahil Jain Siddhant Jain Abhishek Jha Ritu Jha Jesslin Joseph

Jyothi Swaroop Kalluri Bharani Dharan Kalyanaraman Abhishek Kandikattu

Gurkanwal Singh Kang

Rutvi Ketan

Saurabh Khandelwal Hardik Khare Iva Khauv

Ruchika Jairam Kukreja Amruta Suhas Kulkarni

Anay Kulkarni . Natasha Kulkarni Aditya Kuppili David Lao Junfeng Li Yizhen Liu Shawn Lo Tanya Lohiya Qinkang Lu Jian Ma Zhiyuan Ma

Manish Kumar Mathukumilli

Pranav Mathur Taiga Miyano

Neel Makhecha

Shoaib Mohammed Shoaib

Prateekshya Mohanty Ameya Morajkar Anthony Navarrette Shubham Nimbalkar Sana Pagarkar Surya Teja Palavalasa Chintan Pamnani Anish Pandita Tatsat Patel

Yizhuang Peng Parshudar Poonamallee Kothan-

daraman

Vansh Patel

Sitesh Pattanaik

Arkapriya Paul

Anish Naresh Punamiya Sneha Krishnan Puthan Veedu

Yuhao Qian Haomin Oiu Ankush Ransiwal Karan Rao Hardik Ruparel Rishika Sankaran Inivavan Sathiamurthi Ashika Sethuraman Manav Nilesh Shah Miloni Shah Persis Shah Viraj Shah Rayhaan Shaikh Akshat Sharma Anant Sharma Radhika Sharma Xinyun Shen Varun Shenoy

Nirmit Shetty Yash Sindhwani Ankita Sinha Parthesh Vikas Soni Huapei Su Sai Subramania Parth Suhane Baiwei Sun Shreyas Tanay Tirth Chetan Thakkar Aneesh Rajan Thakur Charleston Tran

Minhan Tsai Venkatesh Ummadisingu Karan Jagadeesh Uppin Sri Charan Reddy Vempati Deepika Venkatesan Neelendu Wadhwa

Duo Wang Lixin Wang Cheng-Han Wu Yuning Xie Hao Jyun Yang Benoit Yen Asrar Zaman Xiaoyi Zhang Yaqin Zhang Dongjue Zu

MASTER OF DATA **SCIENCE**

Aashish Bora Shan Gao Chandler Gutlay Hongzi He Tanisha Iha Anusha Arun Kumar Lucas Morgan Anamitra Musib Adelynn Paik Zhongyao Qian Tianyuan Shao Tanya Shourya Rijul Singh Malik

Qi Song Daniel Swartz Zongru Wang Chutong Xiao Ziniu Yu San Zhang Shuang Zhang

MASTER OF **EMBEDDED AND** CYBER-PHYSICAL **SYSTEMS**

Ashish Anand Madhunika Atmakuri

Qinyang Cai Jingze Chen Panyang Chen Zhaolin Chen Zhufeng Chen Mina Ebeid

Orion Peter Fernandes Vishal Reddy Gade Richard Gao Reece Legan Anzhe Li Hanyong Liu Haoran Liu

Pratyush Mangalakattu Abdul Rahman Nachawati

Pavan Nerusu Bryant Nguyen Sagar Patel Yunxuan Shi Victor Weiteng Shih Haozhong Tan Kanan Vadalia Barbara Vargas Ke Wang Xiao Wang Ziyi Wang Pengcheng Xu Shuo Yan Xiduo Yang Zhiting Yi Yuxin Zhong

Yanfan Zhu

MASTER OF ENGINEERING

Yanqi Cai Qifeng Chen Sizhe Fang Tyler Atkinson Jacobs Runlong Li Junhan Xiao Zongze Ye

MASTER OF SCIENCE

BIOMEDICAL ENGINEERING

Pivashi Biswas Jonathan Robert Clements Kayla Gee

Joseph Hariz

Christopher Ameron Johnson

Salla Myungshik Kim

Jiaxin Luo Pisrut Phummirat Pegah Pouladian Andrew Schmidt Ye Yang

Songning Zhu

CHEMICAL AND BIOMOLECULAR ENGINEERING

Kwadwo Afriyie Bonsu Hung Ming Chang Yixin Huang Hunter Noah Pauker Madeline Talebi Quanquan Zhang Yulai Zhang

CIVIL AND **ENVIRONMENTAL ENGINEERING**

Esmaeil Dabbagh

Bryan Russel Sunico Esperanza

Rony Gracious

Kellen Christopher Hauser

Siwei Hu

Jenelle Elise King

Montana Kyle Rodriguez Reinoehl

Edgar Ruiz Diaz Nicolas Fady Saliba Dietrich Robert Von Kaenel Bin Yuan

COMPUTER SCIENCE

Sai Gopal Athili Jonathan Dedinata Zheren Dong Yotam Golan Dailin Hu Min-Yih Hsu Avinash Kumar Wenbo Li

Xiaoying Li Hsiao-Tung Lin Ziyan Lin Huilai Liu Ryan Miranda Prasad Nakhate Samuel Robert Perelgut Bobak Pezeshki Farhan Saeed Cora Schallock Preethi Seshadri Rutuja Tushar Tianvi Xie Ziying Yu Jiapeng Zhao

ELECTRICAL AND COMPUTER ENGINEERING

Xuesong Bai Cayman Hanten Barber Sagar Bildani Edward Breding Dominic Vito Carone Pallavi Chaturvedi Mansi Amrendra Chauhan Chengnuo Chen Ranjith Dhananjaya Jamil Haidar Ahmad Minghao He Kartik Ashok Jain Gopikaa Jaisankar Eric Quynh Le

Yiwen Ma Behnam Moradi Shahrbabak Ameya Abhijit Mungekar Sahar Najafikhoshnoo Hung Huy Huu Nguyen Sruthi Panguluri Rajas Rajendra Pathare

Safia Reazi Momina Sajid

Weishi Li

Yongfan Liu John David Loke

Shi Liu

Vinh Trung Jonathan Trinh

Weixi Wang Iinzhe Wu Le Xiao Chen Yang Chun Shan Yang Shining Yang Fan Ye Qingrong Zhou

ENGINEERING

Shrey Paresh Patel

INFORMATICS

Nneka Udeagbala

MATERIALS SCIENCE AND ENGINEERING

Taige Hao Malak Rafik Taiki Thomas Shirai

MECHANICAL AND AEROSPACE ENGINEERING

Dawood Amin Ryan Simeon Apolonio Jiahui Cao

Luis Garcia Fernandez

Iker Gomez Rishabh Harish Katherine Jane Hui Alan Lawrence Mitchell Joseph Charles Suratt Britney Lam Tran Han Wang Siwei Wang Nathan Ho Juin Yeung

NETWORKED SYSTEMS

Daolun Shen Balkunje Pritika Shenoy Reshma Thomas Aswini Vundavalli

SOFTWARE ENGINEERING

Paridhi Sirohi Arda Unal

STATISTICS

Aakriti Kumar

MASTER OF SOFTWARE ENGINEERING

Chih Fan Chao Yi Chen Bin Guo Nahal Khalkhali Trent Van Lilley Priyanka A Priyanka Shih-Lei Chen Yingru Fang Justin Grant Tzu-Chin Hsia Ching-Yang Lin Tung-Hsuan Lin Changhao Liu Linzhi Liu Sudhir Maharaj Loan Nguyen Michael Chau Nguyen Shuaihua Niu Matiara Sianipar Yu-Che Su

Xin Tan Jiahan Tu

Can Wang Chenxu Wang Xinnan Wu Ruokun Xu Taha Zia Justin Lock Kaiqin Chen Wenjun Chen Jing Gu Yuxin Huang Joseph Young Lee Jianlin Li Jiavi Li Yixuan Li Chao Liu Chien Ju Lo Ruiyan Ma Zicheng Shan Sunsheng Su Tianren Tan Zejin Xu

Peng Yin Jianxiong Zheng Nooshin Etemadinazari Farnaz Fooladi

Claire Trevor School of the Arts

BACHELOR OF ARTS

Art

Fabiola Ruby Barajas Chieh Wei Chang Youjin Choi † Nicolas Sebastian Cruz Juneau Guadalupe Damian Nicole Kimiko Harper † Sandy Huynh CUM LAUDE Elissa Suhhee Kim Nicole Lauren Kwik Suzanne Celeste Lauver Jisu Lee Jasmine Ann List Ziyu Liu Crystal Ly Dai Sam Ma Omar Mejia Jason Moon Michelle Ngoc Minh Nguyen Alicia Xi

Dance

Jackie Ondrusek Shoko Carol Tada

Drama

Hannah Bernadette Buckle Jewel Michelle Burns Angel Cesar Castellanos CUM LAUDE Iris Chen Kirwan David Crockett II Gabrielle Denise Davis Jacquelin Gazel Diaz Kun Dong † Sebastian V. Escalante Alexandria Fakayode † Michael Paul Frankeny Mori Sheku Gbujama Wanqi Jiang Arielle Sidney Kenny Djenya Lance Alexander Lott Ariel Anais McEtchin Alfredo Ricardo Montero Gonzalez, Ir. Aryasp Seyed Nejat Julia Quang Ashley Dolores Turnbaugh † Clayton M. Walker Fariba Wazed Fountine Zhao

Music

Jacquelin Gazel Diaz Alex Edmund Heien

Lily Partridge Hannah Rose Prendergast

Studio Art

Kil Joo Lee

BACHELOR OF FINE ARTS

Dance

Lauren Marie Gold

BACHELOR OF MUSIC

Music

Sky Bartlett

School of **Biological Sciences**

BACHELOR OF SCIENCE

Biochemistry and Molecular Biology

Danny Alonso Del Cid-Linares Victor Leonard Mijares

Israa Salim Khaleel Al-Jumaa

Biological Sciences

CUM LAUDE Elio Ambrosio Ana Lilia Andrade Alyssa Marina Mallari Aquino Reza Ardekanian Yostina Sabry Armanyous Danny Mario Asfahani CUM LAUDE Alice Avetyan Nora Naomi Ayache Lina Beaini Neel Bhardwaj CUM LAUDE Abigail L. Buckle MAGNA CUM LAUDE † Bryan Vu Cao Sophia Chan CUM LAUDE Alisa Chen Sonya Chiang Joanne Grace Chin Megan Jun Chow CUM LAUDE † Jaclyn Andrea Cisneros Celeste Ernesthine Cornejo Neeyaz Cyrus MAGNA CUM LAUDE † Nathan Dang Synthia Janett Desantiago

Michael Damian Desouza Jeanabelle Diaz Eva Rose Esquivel Ghassan Filimban Manvir Singh Gahunia Fianna Y. Gin Erika Gonzalez Rodriguez Jorge Luis Gorguet, Jr. Jazmine Elisa Gutierrez Doreen Joy Guzman Christina Marie Hall Shifa Haneen Haquani CUM LAUDE Jayde Dominique Harlow Aidan Wade Harper Maggie Hartono Cassidy Larie Head-Slagle Melody Lexie Hernandez **Jevon Hill** Phuong Ho CUM LAUDE † Vanessa Nguyen Ho Heidi Hou Darren Huang Khanh Thuy Huynh Katelyn Anaya Jackson Ko Eun Jeon CUM LAUDE † Adit Joshi Kaitlyn Yujin Kam Adeel Khan CUM LAUDE Jisoo Kim Sonny Singh Kooner Maria Ventsislavova Korichkova Olivia Koyama Walid Omar Krifah Aditya Dhinesh Lalchandani Timothy Lam Tiffany Le Karen Lee Ray Lee CUM LAUDE So Eun Lee Jinhui Li Bryan Shawn Lien queco Rowen Shoshin Lin CUM LAUDE Linda Liu

Prince Peterson James Ng Lim-

CUM LAUDE Michael Dean Liu Sebastian Lopez Soofiya Mahmoudi Huiqi Mai Fortune Anne Mamaril

Kristina Marinca Anjali Mariyala Jineen T. Mashayekh CUM LAUDE †

Matthew Masayuki Matsuda Danhiel Devi McDonald Paulina Gonzalez Mendoza Sona Mkrtichyan

CUM LAUDE Gabriella Morgan Rana Akram Nabulsi Anjali Nambiar Brenda Navarro Carly Ng Catherine Cat Trinh Ngo CUM LAUDE †

Anh Hong Nguyen Austin T. Nguyen Cindy Nguyen Jennifer Hong Nguyen Joanna Man Nguyen Martin Thong Nguyen Mina Nhi Nguyen Quan Trung Nguyen Sarahlin Thy Nguyen Tristan Xuan Nguyen Jaselyn Nagtalon Nieves Francisca Onyinyechukwu Okeke

Blessing Oluwatosin Omolafe Jackie Ondrusek

Skylar Hsi-Tien Pan Kassandra Nicole Pantoja Joanna Lizet Pardo Lopez Joyce Hyoeun Park Rushi Y. Patel Laura Sindy Pelayo Teresa Pham

Mikie Phouthavong, Jr. Sara Lauren Phung Sina Rahimian Rithi Rajkumar Rutvi Ray Joseline Rodriguez

Naomi Grace Samuel Natalie Guadalupe Sanchez Shelvy Vanessa Sanchez Ecaterina Serenco Sundas R. Shaikh MAGNA CUM LAUDE Madelyn Grace Shay Ayodapo Timothy Shodiya Indie Showell-De Leon Jason Bruce Silverstein

Sylvia Luu Son Shreya Sthothra Bhashyam CUM LAUDE

Philyce Alexis Small

Labiba Sveed Norah Tabsh Tamara Tarposhyan Anlynette Nguyen Tran Kelly Tran

Duyen Chau My Truong Neath Uy

Jasmin Velazco Jennifer Le Vo Thanh Thanh Thi Vo CUM LAUDE Noah Emmanuel Wang

Victoria Wang Anne Wu

Christopher Ryan Wu Sheldon Xie Chenmeijing Yang

Yizhao Yang Yibing You Qin Zhong

Biology/Education

Esteban Vazquez

Developmental and Cell Biology

David Grigoryan Maria De Lourdes Andrade Ludena

Ecology and Evolutionary Biology

Parsa Shamsabadi CUM LAUDE Mary Zheng

Exercise Sciences

Sarah Zakaria Zakhary

Genetics

Vinalon Mones

Human Biology

Meg Avakian Laura Guadalupe Cervantes Long P. Dau Ivy Duong Rikki Glorianne Jao Vy Yen Le Dean Emmanuel Madali Hannah Amber Segal Christian Alexander Tatevossian CUM LAUDE Ivy Thanh Tran Vincent Phu Tran Leanna Chen Yip Isoo Yoon CUM LAUDE † Mary Zhuang CUM LAUDE †

Microbiology and Immunology

Aubrey Dolores Bell Jolynn Tran Chau Samuel Connor Kim Cheyenne Li Michael Hajime Nishimoto Brittany Ojiyi

Neurobiology

Yuthika Ram Dasaradhi Solomon Hsu SUMMA CUM LAUDE † Aryasp Seyed Nejat Bhumika Sharma Adolfo Torres SUMMA CUM LAUDE † Candices Minh Tran Tianrun Xiao Ceci Zhang

Paul Merage School of Business

BACHELOR OF ARTS

Business Administration

Mohammad Abubakr Gregory Austin Helen Trieu Bach Andrea Balderas Joshua Ethan Berns Karan Bhangu Elizabeth Noemi Celada Padilla Brandon Chen Yuting Chen Vikraant Bhibekshan Chowdhry Angela Nhi Do Rintaro Fujii Kamyar Ken Ghamghamy Alonso De Jesus Gutierrez Alyas Haidery Isabella B. Hargear Aileen Hernandez Justin Hong Cathleen Huang CUM LAUDE † Michelle C. Huang CUM LAUDE † Winston Frederick Huynh Shant Jekelian Hanna Nicole Johnson Kirat Kaur Winona Hiu Wan Kong Kathlyn Le Dingyao Lin Vivi Liu Kobe Ly Manuel Marin Kaytlyn Miao CUM LAUDE † Stephen Minn Maximus Ethan Nguyen Michael Le Nguyen CUM LAUDE Zhaolong Ni

Riley Tin-Lung Kohei Okumura Pooja Mahendra Patel CUM LAUDE † Kate Spencer Platten Ruben Salvatore Preciado Tejedas Felice Nathania Pudya Rutvi Ray Mauricio Razo-Figueroa Ariana Rodriguez Raveena Samran Chen Sun Hua-Hung Sun Linda Tan Tiffany Pham Than Nhi Phan Thuc Truong Zoe Rae Liuag

Gia Bao Vo

Annie Wang

Avery Lin Wang Caleb Wang MAGNA CUM LAUDE † Lezhenying Wen Danton T. Wong Jiayi Wu MAGNA CUM LAUDE † Yukang Wu Yan Xu Chupei Yan Ching Cheong Yiu Garrett Daniel Yue Joshua Zhang Sydney Xu Zhang Yifan Zhang Johnson Zheng Danni Zhuo

School of Education

BACHELOR OF ARTS

Education Sciences

Christine Dominique Amog Derek L. Baylis Faustina Thien Bui CUM LAUDE † Zhong Cao Hannah Marie Legaspi Cericos Kristen Marie Chastain Erin Y. Cho Tayla Dominique Crenshaw Iliana Karina Cruz Wanyi Feng Yuan Gao Noe Garcia Rodriguez Kaitlyn Nicole Gorjans Shiyang Guo Wenjiao Guo Oinwan He Viridiana Hernandez Kaylen Meilene Hiromoto Haylee Nicole Kimiko Holmes Chao Hong **Jasmine Hong** Simon Hong Wei Hong Gabriella Louise Mary Howard Amber May Huff Angel Viet Ngan Huynh Elissa Phoi Thi Huynh Christine Jang CUM LAUDE Diana Kam Sharon Chanmee Kim CUM LAUDE † Seung Hyun Lee Anzhi Li Leah Li Yangyin Li Hannah Jane Lippold Wendy Liu

SUMMA CUM LAUDE †

Raquel Lozano Isabella Justine Mendoza Hannah Marie Moore CUM LAUDE † Carly Sonja Moreno Leslie Nguyen Michael Le Nguyen CUM LAUDE Litzi Yamilet Ocampo Karla Fernanda Ochoa De La Torre Steven Edward Ortiz Athena Pelehrinis Tais Nicole Peralta Katerin Nayeli Pineda Jasmine Jessica Rojas Gonzalez **Brandon Edward Samuels** Abigail Hope Seto Piper Sue Smith Hanbyeol Son Kiani Raye Stanton Kimberly To Michelle Anh-Thu Tran Kavla Truong Daniel Valerio, Jr. Haoran Wang Ruoding Wang Ying Wang Serina Wen Zibo Yao Junxiang Zhao Yiyang Zheng Naiqian Zhu

The Henry Samueli School of Engineering

BACHELOR OF SCIENCE

Aerospace Engineering

Matthew Harris Alexiou Alan Calderon Wessam Adel Elmasri Ohtli Aciz Garcia-Barron Fiona Bea Lichodziejewski David D. Liu Dustin Klein Ngo Kevin Alberto Orantes Barry Long Pham Vasilij Shikunov Spencer James Stedman Friedrich Aoi Zurawka

Biomedical Engineering

Khasan Al Ubidy Nery Ramon Arevalos Ariel Esteban Bautista Crystal Jasmin Bello Jake Michael Cullinan Peter Daehan Jang MAGNA CUM LAUDE Madeline Rose Karam Malik Mahmoud Makhlouf CUM LAUDE Rebecca Mendoza Freddy Ronaldo Menendez Sahil S. Shah

Biomedical Engineering: Premedical

Supriya Dadi MAGNA CUM LAUDE † Taylor Rose Moran

Chemical Engineering

Bo Douglas Bramer Cristobal Antonio Flores Movses Moso Gasamanyan Jose Alberto Leal Dominic David Morquecho Alec Ingram Owen

Civil Engineering

Hannah Ai Daniel Cervantez Crystal Chang Carlos Daniel Guillen Hamza Jalala Ivania Raquel Jimenez-Lara Graham Arthur Joseph Abtin Khanmohammad Vincent Q. La Esmeralda Martinez Yesenia Lizbeth Mojarro Mariana Pedro David Prieto Pineda Javier Rodriguez Adrian Ruiz Diaz Brandon Mikhail Sorn Kyle James Van Lant

Computer Engineering

Luke Bugbee Andres Cervantes Bryan Cortes Samuel Paul Deans Annika Angeles Del Rosario MAGNA CUM LAUDE † Raymond Duong Jonah Miranda Gonzales Anthony Eduardo Horta-Nava Alex Huang Tushar Jain Asma Khan Humza Muhammad Khan Giovanni F. Munoz Javas Erik Nune Jaie Anthony Pineda Chih-Yuan Ting Lichen Wang Xianwei Wu

Kyle Ming Zhang CUM LAUDE † Tianyu Zhou

Computer Science and Engineering

William Haslim Esguerra Yuhao Zhang

Electrical Engineering

Daniel Aguilar Lopez, Sr. **Ekjyot Bains** Connor Alain Plummer Calimlim Samuel Paul Deans Tsion Sisay Desta Brianna Christina Hernandez Maria Patricia Hernandez Asma Khan Minh Huan Le CUM LAUDE † Huiguan Li Alejandro Martinez Vega Beverly Alexandra Ortiz-Ramirez Lombardo Solomon Parada Jinghui Qiu Diego Alejandro Rodriguez Orozco Patrick Anh Quan Vu

Environmental Engineering

Samuel Yoshioka

Materials Science and Engineering

Eric Garcia Lopez Kathleen Elizabet Matsumoto-Elliott

Materials Science Engineering

Luz Zithviani Gomez Joseph Ryan Madril Matthew Sam Lalangan Mejia Alina Meritxell Vizcaya Reyes

Mechanical Engineering

Curtis Taro Abe
Sean Kaiea Aguilar
MAGNA CUM LAUDE †
Awni Albalas
Jose Mari Uriarte Aquino
Yanhao Chen
Gabriel Cruz
Neoh Brandon Cuizon
Adam The Dang
CUM LAUDE
Rory Patrick Doherty
Alex Michael Dominguez
Soheil Eslamizadeh
CUM LAUDE †
Nicholas Jarrett Federizo-Jimenez

Kimberly Y. Fong Abhijith Kolattukudy Jose Eric Joseph Krueger CUM LAUDE † Jun Lee CUM LAUDE † John Fu-Sheng Liang Jose David Lujan Sean Andres Manilay Jovanhy Martinez, Jr. Crystal Grace David Militante Pablo Muro, Jr. CUM LAUDE Dustin Klein Ngo Andrew Tuan Nguyen Derek Jesus Ortiz Owen Steven Osborne CUM LAUDE †

David Tan Pham, Jr. Jade Yasuko Phillips David Ramirez Lima Jon Sakaguchi Caleb Alan Schauer Sidney Minh Schone Casey Andrew Schorr Justin Blake Spinks Preston Blake Sterling Margarette Shane Strong Abraham Sertse Tesfaye Travis Andrew Tinniste Ty Chau Trieu Trevor Ryan Tuck Lamar Isaac Washington Nicole Christine Weston April Wu Junchao Yao CUM LAUDE † Joseph James Yawn Celine Yee-Yee Yiu Catherine Yin Zhang

School of Humanities

BACHELOR OF ARTS

African-American Studies

Ruth Zewdie Belay Sabrina Nicole Sylvester

Art History

Megan Carr
MAGNA CUM LAUDE
Nathan Nadith De Silva
CUM LAUDE †
Da-Xia Paola Gonzalez
Hania Sue-Ling Hendrickson
Autrina Maroufi
Joanna Man Nguyen
Maritza Ortega

Chinese Studies

Joseph Chiu Cheung CUM LAUDE Qian Wen

Comparative Literature

Jesus A. Herrera Gomez Cristina Marie Servin

East Asian Cultures

Peiyuan Li Yuxin Liu Zaida Nunez

English

Stephanie Aguilar Julie Anne Erroba Aguinaldo Diana Sofia Alberto Sabrina Adeline Aloian Carter Glvnn Amposta Sarah Ashrafi Deanne Hope Bramers Evangeline Anne Dimaculangan Brennan Madison Carter Kristen Marie Chastain CUM LAUDE † Joseph Chiu Cheung CUM LAUDE Erik Dobre Leticia Abigail Flores Olivia Rose Hall Amari Devonte Halton Charles Anthony Hernandez Kallen Justin Hittner Chase Michael Inman Caitlyn Rochelle Johnson SUMMA CUM LAUDE Jalen Giovanni Jones MAGNA CUM LAUDE Jazmyn Angel Liwag Eivette Lopez Zani Alexandra Meaders Rebekah Hannah Saint Anthony Kiyanti Erica Schlank Sarai Fernandez Vargas Lilia Vasghanian Hailey Ranae Witherspoon Jade Wong Miranda Jewell Ziuraitis

Film and Media Studies

Jewel Michelle Burns
Yuheng Cai
Megan Carr
MAGNA CUM LAUDE
Angel Cesar Castellanos
CUM LAUDE
Kiyu Chan
Winston Chelette
Yi-Hsuan Chu
Xinyue Cui

Jasper Vien Dang MAGNA CUM LAUDE † Diana Denise De La Riva Yaxuan Gao Mesac Leroy Garriga Amari Devonte Halton Mengyao Hu Guanxin Huang Zi Huang Renzo Julian Iturrizaga Samantha Calda Jamias Danika Jia **Oingming Jiang** Caitlyn Rochelle Johnson SUMMA CUM LAUDE Hyojin Kang Lidia Bella-Maria Koivuniemi Zevao Lai Faith Yee Shun Lam CUM LAUDE † Thanh Thien Lam Iiaxin Li Jing Li Xi Li Xinying Li Yejin Li Yujia Li Natalia Edith Lomeli-Cervantes Alevtyna Lopatonok Eivette Lopez Jazmin Lopez Phoebe Lu Gabriella Bianca Marquez Ariel Anais McEtchin Zani Alexandra Meaders Yifei Pei Shiyang Qin Jacqueline Marie Ramirez Hongyun Ran Janis Raine Motas Sarmiento Kiyanti Erica Schlank Nathan Shilaimon Abbey Taylor Smith Brenda Soto **Boyang Sun** Sabrina Nicole Sylvester Chelsey Kira Taniguchi MAGNA CUM LAUDE † Ainsley Sierra Vanzyl SUMMA CUM LAUDE Xinzi Wang Yining Wang Man Yi Wong Yudi Wu Shujing Xue Naoki Yamamoto Ningze Yang Michael Chun Man Yeung Qianhui Yu Lingrui Zhang Ran Zhang Tingfang Zhang Yifeng Zhang Yuheng Zhang

French

Arielle Sidney Kenny Djenya

Gender and Sexuality Studies

Melina C. Duarte Cat Escobar

Global Cultures

Fang-Yao Chang Franklin Dodge Weirath

Global Middle East Studies

Victoria Merise Muro

History

Sabrina Adeline Aloian Gabriel Andrade Abraham Cadena Justin Fabian Nathan James Giraud Da-Xia Paola Gonzalez Faith Yee Shun Lam CUM LAUDE † Christian Ferguson Lees Matthew Aaron Levin Thomas P. Li Michael Le Nguyen CUM LAUDE Kham Viet Pham MAGNA CUM LAUDE Jacob Marling Schmitt CUM LAUDE Matthew Jiwon Seoh Morgan Lacey Taylor Michael Alexander Vargas Aiden Thomas Wolf-Nielsen

Korean Literature and Culture

Jeeyeon Ariel Kang Asha Gabriella Rieussec

Literary Journalism

McKenzie Sarah Boney Yuko Vimala Tanim

Philosophy

Ruizhe Chen
Eric Reynaldo Eaton
CUM LAUDE †
Hyunkyu Hong
Pascal Francis Lee
Ji Won Park
David Sar
Jazmine Ashley Vences
Leiyuan Wang

Spanish

Gabriela Berta Castillo

Donald Bren School of Information and Computer Sciences

BACHELOR OF SCIENCE

Business Information Management

Caner Akoglu Nada Bassyoni Junting Chen Yuanzhao Hao Enze Hu Chenxi Huang Simrah W. Hussain Joshua Tyler Kong Vincent Lam Fyna Sun Tom Sun Anika Tasnim Ly Heng Teng Long Wang Zhuoheng Wang Jason Xinyu Hongyuan Wu Fangyuan Xu Jocy Yao Frank Zhang Yangshuo Zhang

Computer Game Science

Kyle Edward Kreml Shiloh Joseph Minnix Hongchen Song Yuhao Song Hunter Trigo Qingyang Wang Fangyuan Wu Jimmy Zeng Pengda Zhang

Computer Science

Lisbet Yalila Alvarez
CUM LAUDE †
Erick Navid Burciaga
Bobby Dinh Cao
Vivian Chih
CUM LAUDE †
Jalen Zhehan Chuang
MAGNA CUM LAUDE
Akhil Dhanala
Vaibhav Raj Dhawan
Jennifer Phuong Dinh
Zachariah Raul Dorame-Barajas
Zion Marley English
Brandon Scott Erspamer
Zivi Fan

Kriti Garg Joshua Gomes Troy Matthew Good Xiangsheng Gu Esha Gupta Theodor Le Har Alex Hu Daniel Daehee Jang Patrick Kyle Jang Jaden Isaiha Johnson Riya Joshi Wen Kang Soe Min Khant Nicholas Kim CUM LAUDE † Seongji Kim Steve Chung Hyun Kim Jonathan Paul Komala Jeremy Christopher Lawton Quang Nhat Le SUMMA CUM LAUDE † Hojae Lee Mark Augustine Lehecka Yuxiang Li Brandon Le Libertore Jacob Wolfgang Liefeld David Lin Lieu Danielle Lo MAGNA CUM LAUDE Melody Andi Lo CUM LAUDE † Prescott Lu John Jiahong Ma Wesley Ma Vida Mahdavi Brian Andrew Mai Nimish Malla Ramya Sai Swathi Mangu Garrett Andrew Marton Alejandro Manuel Matamoros Joseph Robert Keoni Melucci Ryan Mohta Jason Nguyen Keagan Vu Nguyen Terry Hoang Nguyen Thien Trinh Minh Nguyen MAGNA CUM LAUDE † Zachary Kiet Nguyen Sabrina Nguyen-Hoang Zekai Ni Adnan Nizami Arshia Norouzshad MAGNA CUM LAUDE Adrian Ong Raymond Ouyang

Adrian Ong
Raymond Ouyang
John Matthew Palevich
CUM LAUDE †
Seong Su Park
Julio Cesar Penaloza Refugio
Alan Pham
Angeline Phuong Thu Pho
Monika Phuengmak
Brandon Dixon Phung
Shing-Yeu Sydney Pien
Mahika Popli
Richard Qi
Jennie Quach

Jingwen Zhou

Tiancheng Zhu

Hamood Ahmad Rana CUM LAUDE † Isiah K. Redona Shuvam Raj Satyal Braedon Alexander Schmidt MAGNA CUM LAUDE Syed Attabik Shah Geno Souder Mark Sulimov Tom Sun Andrew Tyler Swart Ryan Suwan Tang Shin Min Thu Kenny Tran Viet Tran Billy Tu Aliya Valieva Catherine Lynn Varady Tejas Venkateswaran Megan Voong CUM LAUDE † Isabella Lynn Wang CUM LAUDE † Jiaqi Wang Zichenglong Wang MAGNA CUM LAUDE † Morgan Hailey Wilcox Ruizhen Wu Kellie Mengyao Xie Brian Shiyuan Xu CUM LAUDE † Shohei Joshua Yamashita Yuning Yang

Ka Lun Yeung
Rachel Yu
Timothy Yuen
Dingyi Zhang
Kailun Zhang
Keyu Zhang
CUM LAUDE †
Ziyu Zhao
Kevin Yuliang Zheng
Ruixia Zhong

Xiaoyu Zhong Zihao Zhu SUMMA CUM LAUDE † Dong Zou

Computer Science and Engineering

Justin Ariel Adorador

Data Science

Kelly Hyun-Sun Im Mark Lee Kaixuan Zhang Yijun Zhou

Informatics

Samantha Nassralla Ashqar Siyu Chen Minh H. Do Sally Huynh Ju Yeon Kim Xiaoyun Kong Longji Li Dongqing Lin Ryan Joseph Macdonell Juhi Hemant Patel Alan Pham Oscar Vinicio Reyes Luis Angel Sanchez Veronica Wang Claire Genevieve Wodzien David Nathan Wong Justin Yoo

Software Engineering

Becky Nam Phuong Dinh Yuxi Ge Lucas M. Henkel Ellen C. Kulla James Nguyen

School of Physical Sciences

BACHELOR OF ARTS

Environmental Science and Policy

Mikayla Elena Adkins
Enkhireedui Aria Battsooj
SUMMA CUM LAUDE †
John Emad Boutros
Esai Gustavo Garcia
SUMMA CUM LAUDE †
Neda Ibrahim
Karina Jhaj
Jasmin Elizabeth Landy
Skylar Mark Lee
Angelica Yadira Loya
Hyeong-Seon Yun

BACHELOR OF SCIENCE

Applied Physics

Tien The Mai

Chemistry

Raymond Jay Bailey-Gutierrez Ariya Alexander Berenji Hung Q. Bien James Vincent Digap Buck CUM LAUDE † Noubar Michael Chorbajian Arlena Yvette Esquivel Doreen Joy Guzman Ly Hoang SUMMA CUM LAUDE Tri Minh Huynh Lauren Hi'llani Nack CUM LAUDE † Maryana Ta Leiyuan Wang Sofiya Momoko Woodcock Zhiyuan Xu

Earth System Science

Alejandro Andres Fuentes Rebecca Lucia Gutierrez Reem Khan CUM LAUDE Logan Shane Oviatt Jazmine Melissa Renteria

Mathematics

Gabriella Vallejos Adam Meet Akbari Efren Alvarez Amayrani Balbuena Rhouel Gelle Canciller Hanwei Cao Haozhi Chen Siheng Chen Yuxuan Chen Yuxuan Chen Yuqi Cheng Edward Jacob Chin Hy Gia Dang Zack Ding Nathan Andrew Edmondson Jiayi Fang CUM LAUDE † Joe Fang Taiyi Feng Sulivan Raul Galindo Jason Ulysses Garcia Yicheng Gu Zhangguang Guo Siyuan Hong Haonan Hou Nan Hu Xinji Huang Yansong Huang Min Kee Kim Yuzhen Lang Erin Seung Lee Jiaxin Li MAGNA CUM LAUDE Sheng Li Vincent Morita Li Hongxu Lin Wenjing Lin Xinyang Liu Yuhang Liu

Justin Nikita Miles

Quan Anh Nguyen

Quang Nhat Nguyen

Erin Jung-Hyun Park

Julio Cesar Penaloza Refugio

Brenda Guadalupe Roblero

Meha Hemant Patel

CUM LAUDE

Yaping Ni

Julian Perez

Yingqi Rong

Shu Nie

Vasilij Shikunov Felix Soegimin Michael Wallace Strand MAGNA CUM LAUDE Shiqi Su Yin Sun Jiachen Tang Muqing Tang **Xuesong Tang** Xilin Tian CUM LAUDE † Camelle Audrey Tieu Nhi Phan Thuc Truong David Lee Vong Haoyu Wang Jason Wang Rui Wang Yiwei Wang Hans Wolfgang Wedel Tianya Wei Kai Wen Ashley Wong Zhuotong Wu Yirui Xiao Qiyang Zhang Tao Zhang Anguo Zhao CUM LAUDE Chupeng Zheng CUM LAUDE † Jilong Zhou Shoujinghao Zhu CUM LAUDE †

Zhenyang Shen

CUM LAUDE

Physics

Lin Gan Yansong Huang Karan Rajesh Kothari Daniel Philip Mechael Arin Jamal Reza

Program in Public Health

BACHELOR OF ARTS

Public Health Policy

Dana Suleiman Afonso Kathy Annel Aguilar Andrew Alexander Alvarez Sarah Marie Ayala Jin Hyung Bae Alondra Maria Barajas Jonathan Christian Bowles Anthony Tyler Brown Noor Chebbo Daniel Der-Yo Cheng Bianca Teresa Creer Audrey Dawoodi Evan Ray Aliser Embrado Melanie Maru Enriquez

Victoria Esquivel Arianna Jasmeen Fernandes Vanessa Sossi Garcia Victoria Garcia Natalie Grigorian MAGNA CUM LAUDE Naba Jawed Hameed Jasmine Hong Alla Hovhannisyan Nhi Huynh Eliana Bora Kim CUM LAUDE Melanie Marie Lopez Alia Carmen Lorenzo Michelle W. Ly Karina Martinez Teodora Del Carmen Neria Sanchez Christine Ngoc Nguyen Kayla Nguyen Anushree Kartik Patel Natalie Michelle Perez

Holly Johannah Saleeb CUM LAUDE † Ruben Vega Serrato, Jr. Natalie Shahbazian CUM LAUDE Ibrahim Shakhtour Liana Stepanyan Marissa Tiedt Tran Thanh Tran Joan H. Tu Leslie Uribe Joshua Miguel Vila Mark Thanh Vo Michelle Dai Trang Nguyen Vu MAGNA CUM LAUDE † Qin Wang

Andres Alejandro Quintana

Mavra Tania Ouintana

Alejandra Rangel Valdez

BACHELOR OF SCIENCE

CUM LAUDE

Amber Jo Wong

CUM LAUDE †

CUM LAUDE †

Victor Wong

Jorge Yepez

Yifei Zhao

Xue Yu

Public Health Sciences

Anakaren Becerra-Cervantes Ashley Ngoc Cao Mira Angelia Matias Celzo Natalie Chen CUM LAUDE † Mara Chew Alice Zhen Chong Eliana Edna Cohenzadeh Kassandra Dinh Dang Isabel Iliana Devera Sarina Kaur Dhillon

Rosario Berenice Diaz Cobian Rami Dieb Christine Doan Linh Doan Kassandra Abigail Duarte Sarah Fuentes Amber Brooke Garrison

CUM LAUDE † Sara Godfrey Abigail Gonzalez Tianmei Han Alexander Jy Hao Cathy Huang Cheryl Huang Zahra Sveda Jafri Lydia Yea Eun Jeong

Levys Emanuel Juarez Maciel Sahar Kabiri Bao The Lai Melissa Lai Lisa Lam Tiffany B. Le Mareva Chan Lee Mikaila Renee Lindsey Melanie Marie Lopez Michelle W. Ly Ramya Pranitha Mark Megan Marron

Regina Nava Audrey Allison Ng Andrew Thi Ai Nguyen CUM LAUDE †

Aileen Gissel Martinez

Emily Toly Nguyen Krisleann Biala Novales Ibtihaj Nyear Jongwoo Park Annie My Phan CUM LAUDE † Alexis Flores Ponce

CUM LAUDE Angela Prvulovic Jasmine Quan Yoryana Quinonez Emily Xiomara Recinos Audrey Isabelle Puno Rivera Kimberly Adriana Rodriguez

Ghina Sabbagh MAGNA CUM LAUDE Lao Sagha Nejad Yathjaira Samano Leilani Samson-Bona Maarvah Sattar

Cody Makoa Shimokochi

Jessica Shing Amina Umair Syed CUM LAUDE Nayyerah T. Syed William Pierre Tantribeau MAGNA CUM LAUDE †

Lena Lan Tran Priscilla Nhi Truong Makayla J. Vining

Alan Vo Trinh Thuy Vo Hyejin We Lat Yee Win

Jennifer Hui Wong Junyi Xu Crystal Yen Zhile Yu

School of Social **Ecology**

BACHELOR OF ARTS

Criminology, Law and Society

Amira Abed CUM LAUDE † Kylee U'Ilani Aguon Monea Connie Alvarez Usiel Jonas Angeles Trisha Arellano Farzan Asgari Andrea Atkinson Amy Barron Martinez Kristal Marie Bastedo Kimberly Beltran Diana Karina Betancourt Torres Linett Blanco-Cruz Hayden Maurice Brogdon Andrew Nguyen Bui Andrew John Carbury Diana Paola Celis Madison Nicole Chavez Iris Chen CUM LAUDE † Ariya Bernice Chestnut Daisy Chocoteco Tiffany Reina Clarke CUM LAUDE † Valerie Naida Cuevas

Audrey Quinn Dabbs Maryam Noor Dalati CUM LAUDE †

Marcelo Rodrigo De-Almeida

CUM LAUDE Danny Alonso Del Cid-Linares

Kristopher Scott Dixon Shuxin Dong

CUM LAUDE Saemiel Unique Elmore Victoria Esquivel Audrey Shi Ying Fung Noe Garcia Rodriguez

Nicole Garcia

Antonia Naomi Gonzalez Paola Gonzalez David Gutierrez

Steve Han

Princess Danielle Hasan Brandon Michael Henderson Christian Hernandez

Jasmyne Hernandez Gloriana Irene Hinojosa Maraiah Monique Jaramillo Leilee Sarah Jazayeri

Adrian Jimenez, Jr. Joshua Sucgang Jimenez Jessica Mae Joyce Diana Kam Alani Rei Kapiioho Bryan Kim Phoo Kyaw Alyssa Anne Lambert CUM LAUDE Chloe Amber Larkin Sara Isabella Leon CUM LAUDE †

Robbie Matthew Lizardo

Kelly Lo Stephanie Lomeli Vivian Shan Lu Yuxin Lu CUM LAUDE Brian Machuca

Taurice Lashelle Matthews Jovanny Montanez Pamela Jean Mooney

Diana M. Morales Anthony Efren Negrete CUM LAUDE † Amy Grace Olivo Marsha S. Park

Yunjin Park Nisha Yagnesh Patel CUM LAUDE Anthony Tomas Perea

Thomas Portal Shima Pourmehdi CUM LAUDE † Felipe Quiros Gerardo Sanchez

Aubrey Nicole Lim Saturno Alejandro Schimmels Kayla Ann Sipes

Tianrui Song

Nicholas Blake Tallant

Cristhian Eduardo Tapia-Delgado Kimberly Thuy Tran

Yatziry Uscanga Ruby Valencia Elianna Ynez Valenzuela Dominique Vargas Jasmine Vargas Courtney Nicole Vega Andrea Villalobos Stephanie Villegas Nina Ngoc Vo

Chubi Chester Camasura Yambao Kylie Josephina Yeatman

Deborah Tiffany Yeh Shuangjiao Yi

Psychological Science

Amira Abed CUM LAUDE † Justin Lee Adams Kacey Jaylene Aguilera Rocio Elizabeth Ahumada Henna Ali Mayte Reyna Alonzo-Ruelas Christine Dominique Amog Nouchka Claire Loveranes Apostol Trisha Arellano

Andrew Scott Bader Andrea Badillo Lopez Hannah Michelle Becker Kimberly Beltran Linett Blanco-Cruz Sintia Azusena Bonilla

Darlene Burton

Katherine Guzman Canero Hannah Marie Legaspi Cericos Andres Buenrostro Cervantes

Andres Buenrostro Cerval
Kathie Chang
CUM LAUDE
Iris Chen
CUM LAUDE †
Sophia Chin
Daisy Chocoteco
Seohyun Choi
Alice Zhen Chong
Donna Dang
Jennelyn Ngoc My Dao

Michael Joseph De La Cruz
Danny Alonso Del Cid-Linares
Paul Dela Cruz

Tiffany Lai Dennis Shuxin Dong CUM LAUDE Angel Duarte Remeuel Dupree Kelvin Eng CUM LAUDE †

Andrea Jasmin Garcia Valencia

Calli James Genest John S. Habib

Edgar Hernandez Marquez

Hanyue Hu CUM LAUDE Kaitlyn Jackson

Maraiah Monique Jaramillo

Angie Jen

Samuel Walter Keighley Hovanes John Keloyan Elissa Suhhee Kim

Esther Kim

MAGNA CUM LAUDE Minsung Kim Raina Kim CUM LAUDE † Sena Kirim

Marie Charlie Lassaigne

CUM LAUDE
Alice-Thanh Le
CUM LAUDE
Audrey Thuy Le
Andrew Lee
Elssie Lee
Jung Hye Lee
Sara Isabella Leon
CUM LAUDE †
Jiaye Li
Jingwen Li
Jinyu Li
CUM LAUDE
Shuyan Liao

Boya Liu Zoe Rae Liuag SUMMA CUM LAUDE †

SUMMA CUM LAUDE †
Stephanie Lomeli

Yuxin Lu CUM LAUDE Gabriela Magdaleno

Maria De Los Angeles Mairena

Emily Elaine Majer

Francesca Joelynn Maravilla

Yvanna Martinez Sakina Fatima Mirza Amber Cristine Moeller

Kelli Michie Murakami-Hanashiro Dylan Hoanglan Nguyen

Khanh Jenny Bao Nguyen
Rebeca Lizbeth Nunez Martinez
Ashley Lynn Oillataguerre

Amy Grace Olivo Elizabeth Pacheco Ji Won Park Kayla Renee Parr Nisha Yagnesh Patel CUM LAUDE

Christina Michelle Patron Joshua Troy Pedersen Jesly Magali Perez Katerin Nayeli Pineda Emily Lissette Py Zihan Oiu

Brandon Alexus Quinteros-Va-

lencia

Hali Lexia Rash

Azalea Windamere Regidor Alejandro Robledo Ashley Melissa Rodriguez Kathryn Suzanne Rugh

Joshua Rus

Heidi Yudith Salas Kristen Aria Salazar Sarai Sanchez Velazco Savarta Sarksian Shahbalaghi Aubrey Nicole Lim Saturno

Bayan Sbeini

Kassandra Serrano Rivera

Rayyana Shah Kayla Ann Sipes Emilie Siraki Anais A. Solares CUM LAUDE † Jingziwei Su CUM LAUDE

Winnie Supornsahasrungsi

CUM LAUDE † Sylvia Tan Wei Jian Tan Kairu Tang Ye Tao

Skylar Rose Uzeta
Desiree Chidiebele Uzoh
Gabriela Valladares
Jasmine Vargas
Cole Robert Villa
Tiffany Vu
Xiangyi Wang
Xin Wang

Zhejian Wang Henry James Witherspoon

Junyi Xu Brian Yang

Ereny Alfred Youssef

Mengshan Yuan Mojiba Dema Zakir Bayan Missaghi Zamani Xiaomai Zhang Jennifer Zuniga

Psychology and Social Behavior

Pauline Mae Abrio Apresto Diana Karina Betancourt Torres Syed Sasha Chowdhury Trish Trang Dong Yuan Gao Jazlyn Stephanie Garcia CUM LAUDE Matthew Allen Garcia Lauren Marie Gold Yuanjiang Huang Michael George Missirlian Cinthia Mora Denise Nguyen Kory Nathaniel Richardson Nathaniel David Rosas Jacqueline Ruiz Yatziry Uscanga Dashia Nicole Wright Annie Xian Hongrui Ye

Social Ecology

Lachelle Lehuanani Carrozza Xuanyu Chen Trish Trang Dong Noe Garcia Rodriguez Calli James Genest Maria Graciela Gutierrez Nathan Youngmin Kim Setareh Kouchmeshki Diane Sion Lee Yongbin Liang Melanie Mendoza Amber Cristine Moeller Bryan Mora Ziqi Mu Sarai Sanchez Velazco Gerardo Sanchez Guadalupe Emmanuel Soto Arredondo Serena Rose Steele Gema Suarez Ruby Valencia Alex Moises Vela Joshua Edward Wong Dian Yu

Urban Studies

Saria Ali Abusalih Amy Barron Martinez Dalia Feliciano CUM LAUDE † Cassandra Renee Garcia Esai Gustavo Garcia MAGNA CUM LAUDE † Hector Gomez

Sean Anthony Gorden Matthew Callum Gunson Steve Han Ezra Steven Monroy Stephanie Monzon Camacho Elizabeth Pacheco Kenneth Andrew Racs Nathaniel David Rosas Alexander Saravia Piper Sue Smith Alex Moises Vela Kynsley Watkins-Akens Hyeong-Seon Yun Zhixing Zhao Yiyang Zheng Haoming Zhu

School of Social Sciences

BACHELOR OF ARTS

Anthropology

Antonio De Jesus Carrillo
Brittany Chang
Melissa Cruz
Trinh Tuyet Do
Jessica Gonzalez
Jacob Abraham Haddad
Noeh Juarez
Kristen Johanna Koch
Zhihan Liu
Liana Malentsyan
Enrique Angel Mondragon
Canisia Monero
Brooklyn Marie Thaxton
Brenda Wong
CUM LAUDE

Business Economics

Timothy Ahn Alliana Ysabella Dris Alcid Angelina Armenta Christopher Graham Bachmann MAGNA CUM LAUDE † Austin Robert Bandow Yilu Bian Isaiah Brown Yutong Cai Isabella Caitlin Mitchell Patrick Carluccio Jiawei Chen Qisheng Chen Yuxuan Chen Zihan Chen Oriana Cheng MAGNA CUM LAUDE Samantha Shin-Yi Cheng Matthew Aaron Cordenis Michael William Croft Xinyue Cui Anthony Aaron Damian

Marco Antonio Dominguez

Morgan Nguy Duong Yen Diep Duong Joshua Andrew Emma Jason Fan Yijing Fei Anikka Ferro

Anikka Ferro Mengran Fu Scott Fukushima Laurane Gerber

Brendan Marcus Golden

Joseph Green Shibo Gu Wenhao Guo CUM LAUDE Aidan Wade Harper

Chang He Kangdi He

Makenna Rae Hicks

Dat Hoang Xinxiang Hu Shenyan Huang Xinyi Huang Brandon Huynh CUM LAUDE † Shayla Huynh Marin Ihara

Emily Faith Cabrera Jackson

Weipeng Ji
Lesley Jia
Manting Jiang
CUM LAUDE †
Seheon Jung
Neda Kabiri
Byeong-Heon Kim
Geun Seo Kim
Jane Kim
Tyler Kuo

Jessica La Joshua Hons Lam Wendy Le Nicole Lee

En Zhen Ler Fangying Li Jiaqi Li

Juanwen Li Le Li Qilin Li Ruohang Li

Shuhan Li Zhaoying Li Zhilin Li Andy Liang Shuyu Lin

Andong Liu Jiahao Liu Mokai Liu

Renjie Liu Sunny Liu

Xinyi Liu I-Han Lo

Chloe Grace Looc Fernando Lopez, Jr.

Llesli Lopez
Jin Lu

Wenjie Lu Yvonne Lu Ariel Jade Luo Mitchell Truong Luong CUM LAUDE †

Mingyu Lyu MAGNA CUM LAUDE

Victor Manuel Martinez Saldana

Ben Eman Nader
David Gia Nguyen
Denise Nguyen
Jordan Lam Nguyen
Khoa Dang Nguyen
Thu Van Phan Nguyen
Trina Nguyen

Kensuke Okamoto Connor Ethan Okazaki Kenneth Oldan Steven Edward Ortiz Conrad Woo Jung Pak

Haojie Pan Jingze Pan Heewon Park Keonwoo Park Irving Parra Shuqi Peng Aron Perez Julian Perez Thong Hoang Pham Jennifer Annabelle Phoea

Luode Qi Xiaolong Qiu SUMMA CUM LAUDE Eric Dan Vi Quan Payahm Wasil Qudus Kenneth Ramirez Jasmine Rao Juan Felipe Renteria Jovany Reyes

Ethan Alexander Romero

James Sea Yoobin Seo Yufan She

Joshua Thomas Sheck

Kairui Shen

SUMMA CUM LAUDE † Haonan Shi

Felix Soegimin

Landon Xavier Stubblefield

Shaobo Su

Irfan Masood Subhani

Zihao Sui Tsubomi Suzuki Kaveh Talebi Ryan Suwan Tang

Ye Tao Sabrina Thiem

Zuo Quan Leonardo Troeman Thu

Tim Tian

Oscar Mariano Torres Infante

Dominic Minh Tran Xavier Tran Kevin Hoang Trinh

Zhihang Tu Christine Wen Voong

Chu Wang Guanqi Wang Jianbo Wang CUM LAUDE Ray Wang Shiyao Wang Sicheng Wang Yifeng Wang Zehui Wang

Alyssa Anne Wilson Chenyu Wu Katherine Wu Shizheng Wu Qi Xia Boyang Xiao

Tianhang Xiong Jiaqi Xu

MAGNA CUM LAUDE † Yunqing Xu Shujing Xue Yuhang Yan Yujie Yan

Jinlong Yang David Yato Xiaocheng Ye Haoran Yin Haolan Ying CUM LAUDE †

Taylor Yu Zhongjiang Yu Luohuimei Zeng Jingsheng Zhai

CUM LAUDE †
Haotian Zhang
CUM LAUDE
Jing Zhang
Yiming Zhang

Yukun Zhang summa cum laude † Yutong Zhang

Zijian Zhang Chupeng Zheng CUM LAUDE † Runsheng Zheng Wei Zheng

Tianyang Zhou Jingran Zhu Samuel Zhu

Samuel Zhu
Xiangyi Zhu
Bendong Zou
Hongru Zou
CUM LAUDE †
Ke Zou

Lulin Zou

Chicano/Latino Studies

Kellie Bendezu Emily Patricia Figueroa Melanie Mendoza

Jacqueline Mary Torres

Economics

Omar Nasser Abukishk Dipen Adhikari Yingnan Ao

Vincent Carey Arellano

Xintong Bai Wenbo Ban Getu Bili

Mason Alcantara Cabillon

Brad Melvin Chang

Eric Chen
Jianxiong Chen
Ruizhe Chen
Yuting Chen
CUM LAUDE †
Yuyang Cui
Kelly Deng
Liying Deng

Miguel Manuel Morales Encar-

nacion

Kalixta Maria Escoto Hanbang Fang Jiayi Fang Zhi Fang

James Forestwoods Anton Golovin Weiheng Guan SUMMA CUM LAUDE Jose Luis Guerra Miranda

Hong Ru Guo Peter He

Diego Fabian Hernandez

Hiolong Hong Yujia Hu Jingji Huang Haotian Ji Arice Jiang Zhiheng Jiang Duyun Jin Dong Jun Kim Haley Kim Kaiyan Lai Jue Lam Fanyuan Li Han Li Sheng Li Wei Li Xinyi Li

Zeqing Li Mitzintli Gitsselle Licon Rodriguez

Ruyi Lin
Jim Liu
Linda Liu
CUM LAUDE
Qiteng Liu
Yiming Liu
Yuang Liu
Yuxin Liu
CUM LAUDE †
Zhihan Liu
Molly Lu

Yujie Li

Molly Lu
Yi Lu
Chaozhi Luo
Taylor Drake Ly
Vivie Q. Ly
Lily Nafez
Kevin Ngo
Tung Duc Pham
Xinyue Qiao
Edelweiss Qin
Heqian Qin
Yiming Ren

Jonathan M. Rodriguez

Justin Sai

Michael Joseph Shaneman

Xiajie Shen Yihan Shen CUM LAUDE † Yixuan Shen Zhenyang Shen Qinyu Shi

Michael Aryaputra Singgih

Furuiqi Song Lexi Sun Mingjian Sun Tong Sun CUM LAUDE Jiawei Tang CUM LAUDE † Tommy Truong

Jonathan Castillo Ugaban

Hanzhe Wang Haoyu Wang Jason Wang Qin Wang Shuting Wang Sifan Wang Tingan Wang Yibo Wang Yixuan Wang Zeqing Wang Zimeng Wang Ziwei Wang

Jack Xu Jiake Xu Ziyan Xue David Jin Yang Guowei Yang Keying Yang Wenyi Yang Xinyi Yang Yi Yang Lanyu Yin CUM LAUDE † Kail Ying

Xiaolin You Letian Yu Yuying Yu Weizhen Yuan Yun Zhan Ji Yun Zhang Kaixuan Zhang Kepei Zhang Leqi Zhang Weihang Zhang

Xiaolan Zhang

Cong Zhao

Junyi Zhao

Liangpeng Zhao Qinhan Zhou Xinyi Zhou Baixiong Zhu Waner Zhu Yanyu Zhu Yingyan Zhu Olivia Zou

MAGNA CUM LAUDE

International Studies

Aya Yasir Abdalla Omar Nasser Abukishk Tristan Akira Bragg MAGNA CUM LAUDE †

Peipei Cai Megan Diep Cao Tung-Ying Chang Chen Chen Hao Chen Perry Shen Chen MAGNA CUM LAUDE †

Yilu Chen Zihan Chen Jack Che Wei Chi **Grant Frank Chiponis**

Su-Min Choi

Samantha Virginia Dearing Erica Diaz Cervantes Kunming Du Kalixta Maria Escoto April Itzel Gonzalez

Meivi He Heather Huang Marin Ihara Christopher Kang

Chi Li

Jensen Ronan Lim Leong

Xin Long Qujie Luosang Bowen Ma

Lucas Joseph Maher Ivan Efrain Melendrez

Ivan Mercep Angela Star Munoz Julie Nguyen Zlatan Nikocevic Mengheng Pan Zhuang Pan June Park Morgan Raynal Gu Shen Kairui Shen

SUMMA CUM LAUDE \dagger Dindo Dondi Mata Sison, Jr.

CUM LAUDE Shoko Carol Tada Erick Saul Valadez Yongqi Wan CUM LAUDE Jingheng Wang Yiran Wang CUM LAUDE Yue Wang Wen Wen Brenda Wong CUM LAUDE Xiao Xiao Meng Zhang Shujing Zhang CUM LAUDE Fountine Zhao Ziheng Zhao Mary Zheng

Language Science

Wentao Zheng

Juan Andres Garcia Elijah Christian Geronimo Jacob Aaron Kodner MAGNA CUM LAUDE Daniel John Spencer Peter E. Warden Bin Zhang

Political Science

Jaqueline Guadalupe Aguilar Jennifer Benavides Kellie Bendezu Allyson Nicole Bernicke

Aliza Irene Bos Sabrina Cardona Nolan Reid Carroll

Megan Thunduza Chimwaza Tiffany Reina Clarke

MAGNA CUM LAUDE †

Melissa Cruz

Erica Diaz Cervantes

Christopher Armando Enriquez Emily Patricia Figueroa Guadalupe P. Figueroa Antonio Oliver Flores Yra

Victoria Gray CUM LAUDE Omar Gutierrez Badie Hamideh Jennifer Hernandez Romero

MAGNA CUM LAUDE † Al-Farhad Ratag Jubinal Hrach Karapetyan Lauren H. Kim Qinguang Liang Anson Isaac Liss CUM LAUDE † Enrique Maciel

Briana Jocelyn Madera-Johnson

Bilen Alazar Michael Enrique Angel Mondragon Pamela Jean Mooney Diana M. Morales Juliette Lourdes Moses Jessica Murillo Victoria Merise Muro

Patrina Naber Kimhuy Ngo Calvin Duc Nguyen Steven Thap Nuon Brittany Ojiyi Lily Partridge Anthony Noah Pham Paolo Kristian Pimentel

Bryan Prado-Lazareno Melanie Maria Ramirez-Guevara

CUM LAUDE

Andrew Daniel Ramos Estrella Azusena Ramos

Eisa Razzak

SUMMA CUM LAUDE † Michael Jef Reichert MAGNA CUM LAUDE † Ashante Jazlyn Robinson Wendy Lysveth Ruiz Harman S. Sahai

Sabrina Stepanie Sanchez Ameerah Raaed Shawabkeh

Jenny Sierra Tianrui Song Justin Thomas Sprague Joshua Alberto Swank MAGNA CUM LAUDE Cristhian Eduardo Tapia-Delgado Julio Antonio Tena Cindy Trinh Alexis Villa Torres Kiandra Marlez Winkfield Joshua Zaragoza Zaida Zepeda

Psychology

Monica Karina Aguirre Timothy Ahn Yasamin Akhgari Abigail Boatema Akyea Charles Michael Baldini CUM LAUDE † Alma Khaliq Batla Rosario Beltran Ashlev Kavla Beremand SUMMA CUM LAUDE Kiara Celeste Bustillos Nicole Toni-Danielle Cable

Lewis Y. Cha Ziyang Chen Insun Choi

MAGNA CUM LAUDE †

Daniel Cortez

MAGNA CUM LAUDE

Nikki Cox

MAGNA CUM LAUDE

Jianan Di

SUMMA CUM LAUDE † Victoria Elizabeth Dorado MAGNA CUM LAUDE † Catalina Tablan Furra Katty Jamely Gallegos Nina Rae Garza

Alejandra Amehially Gonzalez

Emily Rae Henwood Minh Phuchuu Ho MAGNA CUM LAUDE

Havlee Nicole Kimiko Holmes Shenyan Huang

Mariam Hussain-Raza Jalen Giovanni Jones MAGNA CUM LAUDE Al-Farhad Ratag Jubinal Kyle Reese Kadin Narumi Kamiya Sana Khan Chan Woo Kim Jongyun Kim CUM LAUDE Ka Wai Lam

Chloe Amber Larkin Renee Lau Janelle Leano CUM LAUDE Hajun Lee Hyejin Joyce Lee MAGNA CUM LAUDE †

Yoori Lee

Claire Nicole Levinson Antony Li Sunny Liu Kaiyuan Lu

Veronica Michelle Lugo Gabrielle Angela Dungo Mala-

banan

MAGNA CUM LAUDE † Eva Maria Martinez Isabella Justine Mendoza Hannah Marie Moore CUM LAUDE † Tori Nicole Naumann Marina Maher Nessim MAGNA CUM LAUDE Shannon Tuyen Nguyen Juliet Michelle Noriega Breanna Lizette Ordaz

Marc Robert Paraiso Pangan Trueman Park Christopher Pertierra Sarah Michelle Peterson MAGNA CUM LAUDE Motana Phoupraseut Darryl Nathaniel Potts Shaswati Prava

CUM LAUDE † Sangyi Qi Derick Quach

Jasmine Jessica Rojas Gonzalez Jazzlyn Diane Schmidt

Kim Seng Yihan Shen CUM LAUDE † Sarah Bernice Simpson CUM LAUDE

Melina Renee Smithley-Martinez

Tong Sun CUM LAUDE Muqing Tang Jacqueline Mary Torres

Ricardo Torres

Sara Tot Ryan D. Tran Kayla Truong

Shannon Anivid Uztariz Martinez

Elianna Ynez Valenzuela

Thao Mai Vo

Fallon Dawn Vrieling

Chenye Wang

MAGNA CUM LAUDE †

Tai-Wei Wang CUM LAUDE

Jasmine Alexis Wilder Victoria Mack Williamson Christine L. Wong

Xiaoying Crystal Wu Kellie Mengyao Xie Seo Yeon Yang

Ziyi Yang Zibo Yao

Yaolin Zhang Yichen Zhang

CUM LAUDE † Yiqun Zhang CUM LAUDE †

Yujie Zhang

Yongxin Zheng Letian Zhou Qinhan Zhou Clark Zhu CUM LAUDE †

Quantitative Economics

Hongyu Chen Zuhui Chen Haining Jiang CUM LAUDE Joseph Louis Rivas Yuning Yang Frank Zhang Anqi Zhao MAGNA CUM LAUDE Shoujinghao Zhu CUM LAUDE †

Social Policy and Public Service

Christina Marie Chiranian Gina Ngoc Duong Bilen Alazar Michael Angela Prvulovic Sarah Ashley Sharples

Sociology

Jonathan Afable Kristen Candace Alfajora Christinia Tac-Al Amaya Jolie Charisma Jade Annigoni Nouchka Claire Loveranes Apostol Angela Jean Arguelles Lagsit Jazzmin Beas Ianet Bonilla Nunez Vanessa Esmeralda Bonilla Angel Cereceres Ashish Singh Chattha Kailee Micaela Davis Iamie Do CUM LAUDE † Lara Sylvia Duong Kailea M. Dupree Miguel Manuel Morales Encarnacion Joseph Charles Esparza Jason Ryan Espinoza CUM LAUDE Antonia Therese Foard Kaitlyn Nicole Gorjans Sara Taylor Griffith Omar Gutierrez

Anthony Ha Phuong Ho MAGNA CUM LAUDE † Yi Kiu Ho

Michelle Hu Sihao Huang Marin Ihara

Levys Emanuel Juarez Maciel

Sophia Lee Luna Li Feng Lin

Raquel Lozano Vivie Q. Ly Destinee Noel Manzo Alexandra Mencias Melissa Renee Newell Rebekah Ye Kyeong Oh Hanil Phillip Park Nikita Sanjaykumar Patel Natalie Michelle Perez Matthew Anthony Robinson Sarah Ashley Sharples Hao Shen

Allen Sison Melina Renee Smithley-Martinez Viviana Solorio-Guzman

Jake Thomas Spillane Alexa Suarez Valdovinos

Simi Talabi

Weikang Si

Camelle Audrey Tieu Justin Steven Torres Kimberly Thuy Tran CUM LAUDE † Crystal Elizabeth Trevino

Zhihang Tu Ruby Valencia

Joselin Ariana Vazquez CUM LAUDE † Zhongjiang Yu Chenchen Zhao

Hejing Zhou Clark Zhu

CUM LAUDE †

BACHELOR OF SCIENCE

Cognitive Sciences

Sonali Chellappa CUM LAUDE † Maya Anna Jedrzejczak CUM LAUDE Eunice Lee Yingqi Rong Arthur Jones Setokusumo MAGNA CUM LAUDE Naomi Amara Wattanasarn SUMMA CUM LAUDE †

Psychology

Kaitlyn Yah Ting Chang CUM LAUDE † Flora Yu Hui Chen Victor T. Hieng Jolina Abigail Lee SUMMA CUM LAUDE † Spencer Mair MAGNA CUM LAUDE † Scarlett Rory Kar-Hay Mar Francesca Nicca Corpuz Martel-Long Ong

Itzel Alejandra Ramirez Cazares

Francesca Nicole Sassoon Ruixuan Wang Rachel Maria Williams

UCI Alumni Association

To the Class of 2022:

Congratulations — you made it! Too often, we rush through our accomplishments, eager to leap forward and find out what's next. But this is a powerful moment, one that you will hold onto forever. So, take a deep breath, look around you and capture a mental picture of this day. Years from now, in the quiet moments between each exciting new milestone you will reach, you can recall these memories. This feeling of pride, and the determination and work ethic it took to get here, are things that can never be taken away.

I can still picture my own graduation day, as the first in my family to earn a college degree. I understood what that day meant for not only my future, but for the future of my (eventual) children. Whatever your journey was to this point, there is no doubt you faced challenges and sacrifices along the way. You will never regret taking the time to pause and relish in all that you have overcome and achieved. Remember to do this throughout life, as you have many more powerful moments to come, and you will never regret taking the time to breathe it all in, relish it.



On this day celebrating your hard-earned accomplishment, also take a moment to express gratitude to all who have journeyed by your side while providing support and guidance — your family, friends, faculty and your Anteater community. With each step forward, know that your fellow Anteaters go with you and that you will forever be a part of the bold and pioneering UCI alumni family!

As an alum you will always represent UCI, and I hope you do so with pride. I encourage you to stay connected, remain involved and strengthen your relationship with the university and Anteaters of all graduating classes past and future. Our online mentoring platform, The Anteater Network (antnet.uci.edu), is a wonderful way to do just that!

The UCI Alumni network has more than 227,000 members and accomplished individuals who are invested in your success and can help you increase your connection to our alma mater. As an active member of the Alumni Association, you will help continue a tradition that makes UCI and the alumni network itself stronger. Find out how you can leverage the benefits and services of being a member, including The Anteater Network, access to online research databases and UC libraries across the system, career services and networking events for young alumni.

Fifty-seven years ago, UCI was established with a vision to become a driving force for discovery and innovation serving our local, national and global communities. You leave today helping to realize that vision. I invite you to stay connected to your Anteater family no matter where you go in the world. Engage with our UCI Alumni at regional events, participate in our online community and be part of the more than 38 chapters and networks across the world.

As you take those next steps forward, know that there are so many individuals who are in your corner cheering you on — your family, your friends, your professors, and your fellow alumni. You are now a college graduate and we are so proud of you, Anteater!

Zotfully yours,

Melissa Beck MBA '12

President, UCI Alumni Association

Proud Life Member

University of California Regents & Chancellors

EX-OFFICIO REGENTS

Gavin Newsom

Governor of California

Eleni Kounalakis

Lieutenant Governor of California

Anthony Rendon

Speaker of the Assembly

Tony Thurmond

State Superintendent of Public Instruction

Michael V. Drake, M.D.

President, University of California

REGENTS-DESIGNATE

Keith Ellis

Alumni Regent-designate

Joel Raznick

Alumni Regent-designate

Merhawi Tesfai

Sandra Timmons

Alumni Regent

Amanda Pouchot

Alumni Regent

Student Regent-designate

FACULTY REPRESENTATIVES TO THE REGENTS

James Steintrager

Susan Cochran

ADVISORS TO THE REGENTS

Priya Lakireddy

Staff Advisor

Jo Mackness Staff Advisor-designate

APPOINTED REGENTS

Maria Anguiano	Michael Cohen	Hadi Makarechian	Mark Robinson
Elaine E. Batchlor	Gareth Elliott	Ana Matosantos	Richard Sherman
Marlenee Blas Pedral Student Regent	Howard "Peter" Guber	Lark Park	Jonathan "Jay" Sures
Carmen Chu	Jose M. Hernandez	John A. Pérez	
	Richard Leib	Janet Reilly	

CHANCELLORS

Carol T. Christ Berkeley

Gary S. May Davis

Howard Gillman

Irvine

Gene D. Block

Los Angeles

Juan Sánchez Muñoz

Merced

Kim A. Wilcox Riverside

Pradeep K. Khosla San Diego

Sam Hawgood San Francisco

Henry T. Yang Santa Barbara

Cynthia K. Larive Santa Cruz

The UCI Mace

The Mace leads the Commencement processional and is carried by a member of the UCI Alumni Association Board of Directors.

The names of each
UCI Chancellor are engraved
on the top

Carved from California oak, the Mace is designed to resemble the nose of an anteater, UCI's mascot.

The UCI Alumni Association presented the UCI Mace to the campus on May 12, 2000.







FIAT LUX